
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As the workshop for office staff is scheduled on 11th and 12th September '24 , 
parents are requested to visit the school between 2:30 pm and 3:30 pm on the 
above mentioned dates for any office related work and Admissions related 
work. 
 
 
For other days… 
You are requested to visit school for admission ,TC, Fee and any other office related work 
only between 10.30 am to 2 pm.  
Timings to meet The Principal will be as under on all working days:-  
Summer :1pm to 2 pm  
Winter : 2 pm to 3 pm.  
Any time with prior appointment through Receptionist Mr B S Bhadoria at contact number 
01125693131 . 
 
Thanks, 
 
Regards, 
APSDK 

 


